
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT
Funding Plan for the Brighton Block

Recommendation of the Committee

1. That funding of up to $743,084.30 be provided from the Quarters Downtown Community
Revitalization Levy to fund eligible historic rehabilitation work on the Brighton Block, as
outlined in Attachment 1 of the October 1, 2020, Urban Form and Corporate Strategic
Development report CR_8135.

2. That a funding agreement between the City and Brighton Block Inc., as outlined in
Attachment 2 of the October 1, 2020, Urban Form and Corporate Strategic Development
report CR_8135, be approved, and that the agreement be in form and content acceptable
to the City Manager.

History

At the October 1, 2020, Executive Committee meeting, the October 1, 2020, Urban Form and
Corporate Strategic Development report CR_8135 was considered and the Committee heard
from K. Cantor, Primavera Development.

Attachment

October 1, 2020, Urban Form and Corporate Strategic Development report CR_8135

Dealt with on October 1, 2020 | Executive Committee Report 1

1 of 1


